
 

200 Gillies Street North, Lake Wendouree VIC 3350  |  03 4344 4350  
execdirector@dobcel.catholic.edu.au  |  dobcel.catholic.edu.au 

 
 
 
Safety Alert #4 – Celebrating Health and Safety Month - October 
 
October is Health and Safety month in Victoria and to promote this WorkSafe runs a variety of free events 
and training. DOBCEL encourages schools to register in any areas of interest.  
 
Ideas for schools to participate:  
 

1. Design a trivia session for a staff meeting – where is the ohs noticeboard, where do I go to log a HINT 
incident, where are the emergency evacuation points, what is the new legislation coming? 

2. Hold a Morning or afternoon tea and celebrate with an award for a staff member that has shown 
leadership in this space 

3. Design a simple survey – how can our school highlight OHS better (award for the best suggestion)  
4. Safety Bingo – design a game for a staff meeting with OHS images 
5. Complete an education industry hazard identification activity together 

https://www.worksafe.vic.gov.au/injury-hotspots-education  
6. Attend a workshop in your local area or register for an online session(s) event 

https://www.worksafe.vic.gov.au/events  
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